
  UNIFORM COMMERCIAL CODES FEE CHANGE  

We received an opinion from the Attorney General and Indiana State Board of 
Accounts on our UCC fees and starting on January 1, 2021 it will be $25 for 
Financing Statements, Financing Statement Amendments and Information 
Requests. UCC’s are now to be treated like any other misc. document. They will 
not have their own numbering system. 

Please contact our office if any further questions. 

 


